
THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 


FF:DERAL CONSISTENCY 1EVIEW NOTICE 

The Massachusetts Oftice of Coastal Zone Management (CZhT) is reviewing the proposals listed below Eor 
consistency with ils enforceable program policies. Project proponents have fded a statement and 
accompanying information with the ( ~ Z MOEficc certifying that their proposal is consistent with these 
policies. This information is available for public inspection at the CZM Office. Written comments may be 
submitted to the CZM Office within twenty-one days of the publication date of this Eniimti~ne~italMotiIfor,or 
as otherwise noted bclow. To submit comments electronically, send an e-mail to Robert.Boeri@statc.ma.us. 

Anyone having technical qucsuons regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at thc end 
of each noticc below-. Anyone having questions regarding the public commcnt process, or having comments 
on any project listed below should contact: 

Robert L. Hoeri, Project Revicw Coordinator 

Massachusetts Office of Coast11 Zone Management 

251 Causeway Strce~, Suite 800 

Boston, MA 02114 

617-626-105C 


The United States Environmental Protection Agency is proposing to renew the NPDES permit Eor 
Storm Water Discharges associated with cotistruction activity (construction general permit/CGP). Contact 
Todd Callaghan. 617-626-1233. 
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